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Dear Boeing Members, 
 
Please make sure you plan ahead during inclement weather advisories to ensure you’re getting to 
work safely and on time. 

IMPORTANT 

  You should call the number below for plant closing information before 
you leave home: 

 

BOEING WEATHER HOTLINE 
800-899-6431 

 
 
In addition, your Union negotiated “off with pay” holiday is Monday, January 15th in observance of 
Martin Luther King Jr Day. 
 
 
Fraternally, 
 
 
 

Tom Boelling 
President Directing Business Representative 
IAMAW District 837 


